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THOUGHT 

And so this is Christmas!  

For us at Hove Corps, a very busy time with 

plenty to do. Traditionally this is the time 

when we become more visible to the       

people of Hove, when we take up our        

instruments and play Christmas Carols.   

For some people, the sound of the Salvation 

Army band IS Christmas so we have a big 

responsibility to bring that music, with its 

message of Christ’s birth, to everyone. 

A busy time too for us personally. We need 

to shop, wrap and deliver cards and gifts to 

our families and friends. Our pockets begin 

to empty and we can feel under pressure to 

get such things done in time for the Big 

Day. 

In all our busy ways, may we always         

remember that we belong to the family of 

God, who sent his son Jesus to be our 

teacher, friend and saviour.  

We can pray that the loveliness and          

fellowship of this Christmastime will come 

anew, focusing our hearts and minds upon 

the Christ child. 

 

 

 

A little child, 

A shining star, 

A stable rude, 

The door ajar. 

Yet in that place, 

So crude, forlorn, 

The Hope of all 

The world was born.  




